State of New Mexico

VIRONMENT DEPARTMEN™
Harold Runnels Building o
1190 St. Francis Drive, P.O. Box 26110
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 JUDITH M. ESPINOSA
(505) 827-2850 SECRETARY
BRUCE KING EMEREB RON CURRY
GOVERNOR

DEPUTY SECRETARY

February 24, 1992

Colonel David E. Benson, Commander

Cannon Air Force Base

Headquarters 27th Combat Support Group DEEV
Cannon Air Force Base, New Mexico 87413

RE: Receipt of Melrose AFR Permit Fee
NM5572124456

Dear Colonel Benson,

The New Mexico Environment Department has received Cannon Air Force
Base's $19,000. payment for the Melrose Air Force Range's Resource
Conservation and Recovery Act permit fee. Technical review of the
Permit Application, Part B, will now begin.

Following the technical review, a draft permit will be written and
presented for public comment. A final permit will then be issued
after comments are considered for incorporation into the draft
permit.

If you have any questions concerning the permitting process, please
do not hesitate to contact Mr. Tom Tatkin or Dr. Herb Grover at
827-4300.

Sincerely,
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Hhard L\“Horst Program Manager
Hazardous & Radloactlve Materials Bureau
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xc: Jim Richards, CAFB
Vera Wood, CAFB
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